PALATINE HIGH SCHOOL



TOWNSHIP HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 21

Tony Medina Principal

Lisa A Small Superintendent

1111 North Rohlwing Road Palatine, Illinois 60074-3777 Telephone (847) 755-1600 Website phs.d211.org

Subject Line: Level Green – Information about elective course selection and incoming freshmen night Dear Parent,

A critical part of your child's transition to Palatine High School is the selection of elective courses your child would like to participate in during 9th grade. Elective courses provide opportunities for your child to learn about specific areas of interest that may relate to future choices of college majors or career fields. More information about choosing elective courses is available at https://adc.d211.org/Course-Selection.

You will indicate your child's elective course requests using an online interface accessed through the District 211 Infinite Campus Portal. Please log on to the Portal using the individualized account you recently established with the activation key that was recently mailed to you.

Once in the portal, click **MORE** on the left side of the screen and select the link titled **D211 Elective Course** Selection. You will use the interface to indicate two electives plus an alternate request. The deadline to indicate elective course requests is Wednesday, December 15, 2021.

District 211 invites incoming freshmen and their parents to an in-person event designed to learn more about elective offerings at our curriculum fair. Palatine High School's Incoming Freshmen night is Wednesday, December 8, 2021 from 6:30-8:30 pm. Please click https://adc.d211.org/Freshmen-Night for more information about this event.

In late January, you will receive a notice confirming your child's placement in English, mathematics and science courses. The notice will also confirm the elective courses that will be included as part of your child's freshman year course schedule.

Additional incoming freshmen information can be found at https://adc.d211.org/incoming-freshmen

If you have questions, please contact the Student Services Department at 847-755-1626 or email PHSincomingfreshmen@d211.org.

Sincerely,

Fred Rasmussen **Student Services Director**